
 

Don’t forget to ensure you receive your free influenza 

vaccination this winter.  

 

If you are caring for (unpaid) family or friends who 

have a disability, illness or need support in later life; 

then it’s vitally important that you stay well this winter. 

 

Ask at the pharmacy counter about how you can 

receive your free flu vaccination this year. 


